
L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

R E S P E C T    R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y    C O U R A G E    C U R I O S I T Y
Email: edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Web: https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.auPh: 9407 7100

As we approach Diwali, the Festival of Lights, I would like to take this
opportunity to recognise this beautiful celebration and extend warm
wishes to all in our school community who celebrate. Diwali is a time
for joy, togetherness, and reflection, symbolising the triumph of light
over darkness and hope over despair. It is also a time when families

come together, sharing traditions, delicious food, and vibrant
celebrations. To all our families celebrating Diwali, we wish you a

joyous festival filled with love, peace, and prosperity. May this Diwali
bring brightness and happiness to your lives!

Newsletter Challenge!
How many times can you find
a Diwali Candel Write your

answer and put it in the
challenge box in the office.

Winners drawn at assembly
tomorrow.

Monday 4th November 
Student Free Day
No School on this Day

Tuesday 5th November 
Melbourne Cup 
No School on this Day

Wednesday 18th December
Year 6 Graduation

Thursday 19th December
Year 6 - Fun Fields Excursion
Prep-Year 5 - Colour Run

Friday 20th December
End of Term 4 (1.30pm finish)

Tuesday 28th January 
Student Free Day
No Students at school on This
Date

Wednesday 29th January 
Student Free Day
No Students at school on This
day

Thursday 30th January 
Years 1-6 Students Start 

Friday 31st January 
Prep Student First Day

Wednesday 5th 12th 19th 26th
February 
Prep Rest Days (No School)

IMPORTANT DATES

School Newsletter
Thursday 31st October 2024

Edgars Creek Primary School has been
awarded with a $1500 grant from the

Peppercorn Hill Community Fund 2024. Stuart
attended the presentation and collected the

certificate from the Dennis Family Corporation.
The funds will be used to purchase additional
First Aid equipment to support our students. 

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/


SPECIALIST SPECTACULAR

I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who attended and participated in
our recent Specialist Spectacular. It was truly wonderful to see so many of you join us to

celebrate our our specialist programs.
A special thank you goes to our dedicated Specialist Team for their incredible

commitment and enthusiasm. Their hard work and passion were evident in every aspect
of the showcase, from the creative displays to the engaging performances and activities.

The team’s dedication to nurturing our students' skills and passions is invaluable, and
we are so fortunate to have them guiding our young learners.

Thank you once again for your support and for being a part of this memorable event.
We look forward to many more celebrations of our students' talents and achievements

in the future.
Teresa- Acting Principal 
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There will be No School Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th November. Please make sure you have appropriate
arrangements for your child on these days. Big Childcare will be operating their services on Tuesday 5th if you

need.

We are excited to announce that we now have our Year 6 Polo shirts
and Bomber Jackets available online and ready to order. Please click

the link that will take you to the PSW website.
https://www.psw.com.au/schools/edgars-creek-primary-school.html?

_=1697688065384 Orders are now available to order and will close
Monday 4th November. If you have any questions, please feel free to

contact the office on 94077100.

As the warmer weather approaches, our slushies for a nice cool refreshment are now
available for our students at Recess Mon-Fri. Our students can come down at Recess and
see our lovely staff members to purchase their slushy for $2.00. Our flavours are Berry
blast, Blueberry and Lemon/lime. Please remember that students are expected to only
purchase slushies for themselves, and/or their younger siblings. 

If you are moving next year and your child will be attending a different school in 2025, can you please inform the office.
as soon as possible and complete an Exit Form to indicate a change of schools. This information also helps us be
prepared for transition data to the new school, as well as for ECPS planning for 2025 Home Groups.

Reminder that it is an expectation at ECPS that we are a Bring Your Own Device (BYOD)
school and as such, students should bring their iPad to every day fully charged. 
If this is problematic for you, please contact your child's home group teacher. 

This past week, Matt and I had the pleasure of listening to our Emerging Leaders lead by Lauren, as they
presented their findings and innovative solutions to address their concerns of rubbish in our school yard. These
students have shown exceptional leadership, diving deep into understanding the problem and exploring creative
ways to make our school a cleaner, greener place. Their presentations showcased not only their critical thinking
but also a strong commitment to fostering a sense of responsibility within our school community.
We couldn’t be prouder of their hard work and the thoughtful strategies they’ve proposed. We’re excited to see
how these ideas will come to life and inspire everyone to take part in keeping our school environment clean.  A
huge thank you to our Emerging Leaders for leading the way with passion and purpose!

https://www.psw.com.au/schools/edgars-creek-primary-school.html
https://www.psw.com.au/schools/edgars-creek-primary-school.html








WHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLD
HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.britannica.com%2F60%2F5060-004-F0C9CBBF%2FFlag-Liberia.jpg&tbnid=GMkanGhfPc1WxM&vet=12ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ..i&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.britannica.com%2Ftopic%2Fflag-of-Liberia&docid=ksD-eeva9BJycM&w=800&h=416&q=liberia%20flag&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ
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